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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 3:30 PM
To: 'Liz Van Duyne'; Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of 

Commissioner Graham; CommissionerPatronis@psc.state.fl.us; Records Clerk
Subject: RE: Electrical Power Source for Indian River Shores

On behalf of Chairman Brown, we have received your email dated September 9, 2016. The Commission Clerk 
has placed a copy of your email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket 
No. 160049-EU, In re: Petition by the Town of Indian River Shores for Modification of Territorial Order Based 
on Changed Legal Circumstances Emanating from Article VIII, Section 2(c) of the Florida Constitution. Thank 
you for providing the Commission with your comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Katherine Fleming 
 
 
Katherine E. Fleming 
Chief Advisor to Chairman Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state 
officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public 
and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
 

From: Liz Van Duyne [mailto:lizvanduyne@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 2:26 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Brisé; Office Of Commissioner Graham; 
CommissionerPatronis@psc.state.fl.us; Records Clerk 
Subject: Electrical Power Source for Indian River Shores 
 
September 9, 2016 

  

Dear PSC Commissioners, 

            I am writing you as a member of the PSC to urge the Commission to vote for the transfer of 
electric power from Vero Beach Utilities to FPL at the termination of the Indian River Shore’s contract with 
Vero Beach.  For years, we, like many IRS residents, have paid a 30 % premium for the electrical services 
compared to what FPL charges other IRS residents.  The city of Vero Beach has unduly benefitted from this 
arrangement which is totally unfair and probably unconstitutional.  FPL is much more efficient and we 
captives of Vero Beach Utilities deserve this change. 

Thanking you in advance,             

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
SEP 09, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 07415-16
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James L. Crawford 

211 Shady Oak Lane 

Indian River Shores, FL 32963 

jlcraw1@gmail.com 




